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for consideration in the proposed new Local Area Pla

> The land between the Texaco station and Miltown Gate-estate-shewldbe—
rezoned from employment/proposed employment to residential
development

> Land at Burgage running from the current water treatment plant and
encapsulating Nolan’s bend, the subject of a submission by the current
land owners for inclusion in the updated town plan. This proposal must
include land to facilitate the provision of an upgraded waste water
treatment plant for the further development of Blessington.

» The proposed road from Knockiearn bridge through Dorans Pit linking up
with the N81 north of the town of Blessington should be immediately
progressed. This has been included in various plans over the years dating
back to 1970’s .

> Any proposed sizeable development (in excess of 100 units) within the
Local Area Plan must include adequate leisure facilities including
multiple use playing fields as well as an athletics track

» Burgage Graveyard — The land proposed for the extension of Burgage
graveyard in the outgoing LAP 2013 — 2019 must be retained for that
purpose. The provision must also include adequate parking for the
existing graveyard as well as the proposed extended graveyard
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